



Friday 28th June 2024

Value of the Term – Respect

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had another fabulous week in school; Year 5 enjoyed a trip to Bristol yesterday as part of our careers programme to show them careers enterprises that they can aspire to be, they had a lovely time and enjoyed the very 'fancy' lunch that was provided! Most of our Year 6 children have been visiting their new secondary schools this week, we hope they have enjoyed their time there and it helps them to feel more secure for the change in September.

We are delighted with our phonic screening results which came in early this week; 80% of our Year 1 children reached the expected standard and 95% of our Year 2 children have reached the expected standard in phonics.

We are also delighted with the progress our Year 4 children have made with their multiplication tables, they sat the multiplication check and the results came back this week, there is no 'pass mark' but we are thrilled with the progress the children have made since September.

In assembly today we celebrated the children who have achieved the certificate of excellence or the values award in their class for the week:



Year 2 won the **attendance award** this week with a fantastic 98%, the second place were Year 5 with 95% so the rest of the school have a lot of catching up to do!

These children have gained their **50 reads prize** this week and enjoyed receiving their prize from the book vending machine: Abner in Year 1 and Talisha in Year 5.

Mountford Manor Primary School, Bothwell Road, Swindon, SN3 3EZ

T: 01793 536494 E: admin@mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk

www.mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk





Friday 28th June 2024

Value of the Term – Respect

A big thank you for your donations towards the Summer Fete yesterday, there will be another non-uniform day on Thursday 4th July where we would appreciate donations of chocolates and sweets, please towards the fete. We look forward to seeing lots of you at the fete on Saturday 6th July between 11am and 2pm. I've ordered the sunshine for the day too!

Can I please remind you that we are a healthy school and expect children's lunch boxes to represent a balanced and healthy meal. Chocolates, sweets and fizzy drinks are not suitable or permitted in a school lunch box, please can I ask you not to include these items. Many thanks for your cooperation with this.

We have an open-door policy, if there is anything you wish to discuss or have concerns about, please do feel free to contact the school at any time.

Wishing you a lovely and safe weekend.

With best wishes,

Mrs Helen Wollington

Headteacher

Upcoming diary dates:

Wednesday 3rd July – New Reception parents welcome meeting 8:45am

Thursday 4th July – Non-uniform day for Summer Fete donations

Saturday 6th July - Summer Fete 11am-2pm

Monday 8th July – INSET day school closed to children



Mountford Manor Primary School, Bothwell Road, Swindon, SN3 3EZ

T: 01793 536494 E: admin@mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk

 ${f www.mount} ford {f manor.swindon.sch.uk}$



· hook a duck



Friday 28th June 2024

Value of the Term – Respect



Money raised will go towards new playground equipment



Are you a parent or carer of a child with Special Educational Needs or Disabilities?

Please come along to meet the Swindon SEND Families Voice team to find out what we do!

Location: Mountford Manor Primary School
Date: 17th July 2024

Time: 9.15am - 10.15am





Mountford Manor Primary School, Bothwell Road, Swindon, SN3 3EZ

T: 01793 536494 E: admin@mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.uk

and lots more!

www.mountfordmanor.swindon.sch.ul